


  
 has been facilitating the Walk on Country at the Arboretum for 

the past 9 years and has over 200 walks booked for the rest of 2024.   
  

 was the only tour guide for these walks until recently when his 
sister was employed as a second tour guide to assist with the increase in 
demand.   
 

 

Indigenous Tourism Officer, , showing the group 
the Lomandra plant. 

Education about native plants    





 

 demonstrates how to use the blackwood tree to make soap. 

The meeting place    

Following the bush walk, staff gathered at the meeting place where 
 demonstrated some cultural artifacts including a stone axe made 

with kangaroo poo, an emu caller, possum skin used for coats and a 
message stick which was used to pass messages to others.   
 



ACMA staff gathering at the meeting place | Traditional artifacts |  
 demonstrates the emu caller.  

Will your boomerang come back?    

The group was then treated to a boomerang throwing experience. 
 was named the ‘boomerang man’ by his family as he was always 

able to throw it the furthest. Everyone had a turn to throw the 
boomerang and see if they could get it to return to them. There were a 
few successes with others needing some extra practice. At the end of the 
walk each participant was presented with their own boomerang to take 
home.   
 
 



 presents ACMA staff with their boomerangs. 

Upcoming Melbourne and Sydney Walks on 
Country   

 Walks on Country are available to staff in our Sydney and Melbourne 
offices, and we encourage you to attend. Please register via the links 
below:  

• Kulin Nation, Melbourne: 11am - 12pm, Tuesday 4 June, Royal 
Botanic Gardens 

• Eora Nation, Sydney: 10:30am - 12pm, Thursday 13 June, 
Barangaroo 



Canberra staff can find more information about the Walk on Country on 
the National Arboretum Canberra Website.  
  

 

ACMA staff attend the Walk on Country at the National Arboretum 
Canberra. 

 




